Approved
SANBORNTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MINUTES

June 22, 2011 

Town Office


The Board of Selectmen opened the meeting on Wednesday, June 22, 2011 at 12:00 pm. at the Town Office, to open bids with Todd Clark & Woodrow Wilson of Hoyle & Tanner Associates, Inc. for the Bay/Upper Bay Road Project. Selectmen in attendance were Dave Nickerson. The following people were also in attendance; TA Veloski, Curt McGee, DPW Director Thayer, Deb Smith & Ryan Audley of RS Audley Inc., Karen Nichols of Jeremy Hiltz Excavating Inc., Jared Hebert of Pike Industries, Adam Bates of Weaver Bros., Kevin Hayes of Busby Construction and Jon Bosquet of RM Piper Inc.       

P.E. Wilson stated the bids for the Bay/Upper Bay Road project closed at noon and no more bid packages will be accepted. They will proceed to open them, review & check the math by tonight or tomorrow morning and then supply bid “tabs” to those who bid on the project. P.E. Wilson checked for two signed addendum pages, a bid bond (5%) and the signed bid proposal. Hoyle & Tanner Associates will make a recommendation to the Town. 
Pike Industries Inc. – 


$2,632,772.25 (apparent low bidder)

RS Audley Inc. - 



$2,782,133.75

Weaver Brothers Const. Co., Inc. - 
$2,707,900.40

RM Piper Inc. - 



$2,719,895.75

Busby Construction Co., Inc. - 
$3,175,260.50

Jeremy Hiltz Excavating, Inc. -
$2,734,718.00

 ADJOURNMENT – The bid opening meeting adjourned at 12:09 pm.
















NEXT MEETING (S) – The Board of Selectman’s next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, June 22, 2011 @ 6:30 pm. at the Town Offices @ 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

April C. Rollins, 

BOS Recording Secretary 

6/22/2011

                                                                          BOS Approved Minutes


